
SUNDAY (do not change anything here, we’ll put a correct header each week) 
 

  

 
 
Monday, July 24 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – George, Maureen & Matthew Goetz,                   
                  Connie G. Flores, Teofilio G. Flores 
 
Tuesday, July 25 – Feast: St. James 
7:30a.m. – Michael Pinhero & Treasa Pinhero,  
                  David O’Connor 
 
Wednesday, July 26 – Feast: St. Anne & St. Joachim 
7:30a.m. – Ada Jesenek, Sandy Fowlie 
 
Thursday, July 27 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Francis Mateo, Intentions of Joseph  
                  Bradley, John (Jack) & Robert (Bob)  
                 Mann 
 
Friday, July 28 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Nenette Alviar, Edward Hudson 
 
Saturday, July 29 – Feast: St. Martha 
5:15p.m. – Patrick Wyman, Herman Daigl,  
                  John Richard Synnott, John Joseph   
                  Seifred              
 
Sunday, July 30 – Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $9,414.30 in support of 

your parish community in gratitude for God’s 
blessing. 

 
+We offer our prayers and congratulations to 
Christopher Andrews and Kimberly Benham on the 
recent celebration of their marriage. 
 
PARISH NEWS 
CLEANING LADY 
We are in need of a cleaning lady for the parish 
house for twelve hours a week.  Please contact the 
parish office. 
 

 
OTHER NEWS 
SUNDAY SMILE! 
Sign on a shoe repair store: We will heel you, we will 
save your sole, we will even dye for you. 
 
SHRINE OF THE SORROWFUL MOTHER 
The Shrine of the Sorrowful Mother at St. Agatha 
Cemetery Chapel built in 1856 is open for visitors 
every Sunday in June to September 24th from 1-
4p.m. 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: “SAFE 
INTERNET USE TIPS FOR PARENTS” 
 
* take time to become educated about the 
Internet; it’s an investment in the safety and 
health of your children 
* select an Internet Service Provider with a 
Filter Access 
* tell your children not to respond to any 
belligerent or suggestive contact or to 
anything that makes them feel uncomfortable 
and to let you know if anything like this 
happens 
* do not permit face to face meetings with 
people they meet on the Internet, unless there 
is a good reason to do so and you or someone 
you trust is present 
* do not overreact if your children bring 
something inappropriate to your attention or 
they will be intimidated and will not do so 
again 
* do not miss the significance of hidden disks 
– usage of pornographic or hate-filled 
materials tend to be secretive 
* remind your children that these rules apply 
whenever they use computers at locations 
outside the home, such as libraries 
* above all communicate! The best protection 
is good relationships with a healthy Christian 
family life in which family members talk and 
pray together. 
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IGNATIUS JESUIT CENTRE 
- Guelph Walking Pilgrimage August 5th-12th – 
interested on stretching your body, soul and 
mind? Join us as we walk from Ignatius Centre 
to Martyrs’ Shrine Midland walking 20-30km 
each day. Visit ignatiusguelph.ca (under 
programs – walking pilgrimage) or contact 519-
824-1250 ext. 266 
- 8 Day Silent Retreat August 1st-9th; 11th-19th; 
21st-29th 
- 40 day Spiritual Exercises Experience 
October 2nd to November 11th  
 
VOCATION PRAYER BOOKLET & CARD 
Our Diocesan Vocation Office has printed a 
small prayer booklet & card. They are free and 
you are encouraged to pray for this intention 
daily. 
 
DIOCESAN FAMILY MINISTRY OFFICE 
What supports do families need from the 
Church? What are the pressures they face in 
their day to day lives? What are the challenges, 
joys, highs and lows in families today? Where 
do they seek support when it is needed? 
Where do they see the role of the Church in 
their lives and in helping them cope with 
everyday life issues and events? The Diocese 
of Hamilton through the Family Ministry Office 
wants to hear from you on these topics. You 
can do this in two ways: 1) Attend our 
Symposium for Families on September 23rd 
beginning with Mass at 9:30a.m. with Bishop 
Crosby and ending at 4p.m. 2) Fill in the on-line 
survey posted on the website at 
http://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/symposium-on-family. The more 
people who engage in both these events the 
greater the knowledge we will gather. Family 
matters – help us to discover how the Diocese 
can help you in the most important role of 
family. For more information call 1-905-528-
7988 and ask for Teresa at ext. 2250 or Wendy 
at ext. 2241.  
 
 

HOSPITAL ADMISSION 
Whenever you are admitted to the hospital 
please make sure your family, if not yourself, 
indicate that you are a Catholic from Basilica of 
Our Lady Immaculate Parish if you wish a visit, 
or to receive Holy Communion. Otherwise we 
have no knowledge of your being in the 
hospital. You may also notify the parish office. 
 
VOCATION SEEDS 
“The Spirit helps us in our weakness; for we do 
not know how to pray as we ought…” For five 
minutes today rest with Jesus and ask Him 
what He requires of you. If God is calling you 
to the priesthood, diaconate or consecrated 
life, contact Father Michael King, Director of 
Vocations and Priestly Formation of the 
Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or 
email: mking@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
DIOCESAN LIBRARY 
The Diocesan Library provides audio-visual 
and printed materials to assist our Catholic 
community in its faith journey. All are welcome 
to benefit from our resources. The Library is 
located at the Chancery Office, 700 King St. 
W., Hamilton and is open Monday to Friday 
from 1-4:30p.m. If you are unable to access the 
library during our hours contact the Librarian 
Ms. Dominy Williams at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 
2252 or by email 
dwilliams@hamiltondiocese.com to make 
other arrangements. Materials can be mailed 
to those unable to come to the library in 
person. For a listing of the library’s holdings 
visit the online catalogue at http: 
hamiltondiocese.com/libraryservices/. 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP: 
Stewardship is about developing an attitude of 
Gratitude. Saying thank you is not for God’s 
benefit, but for my own. 


